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The meeting began at 3:06 p.m.
The minutes of October 20, 2010 were approved.
Lot H – Reckless  Driving, Speeding

There are many incidents in Lot H regarding hit and runs, drivers speeding and reckless driving.  The corner parking spots are usually victim to the hit and runs and there are problems with bigger vehicles trying to park in between cars when there isn’t enough room.  Speeding is a big issue and it was suggested that speed bumps be put throughout the structure as well as posting speed limits at the entrance and painted on the ground.  Tom Brown will contact the architect and report to the committee at the next meeting about the speed bumps.
ASB Raffle for Staff Parking Permit
The police department was contacted by cashiers to try to assist in the promotion of the sales of ASB stickers which are $10 each.  The proceeds from the sales of A.S.B. stickers goes to the A.S.B.’s budget.  It was suggested that there be a raffle for one student to receive a staff permit for one semester.  The committee agreed on the idea.
Use of Parking Blocks
Instead of putting up more signs, parking blocks or stencils painted on the ground are being used.  The painting on the ground is not visible at night.  The main problem is with the reserved stalls in Lot J.  In that lot the stalls are temporary because of construction.  However when there are events, it is hard for the police department to do enforcement because the paint on is not visible.  Signs or parking blocks need to be used.  Tom Brown will put up parking blocks.
Roadwork on Campus Roadways

The areas and time frames of all the roadwork on campus is posted online.  Some of the areas include the west side of Lot F, the walkway on the bridge (traffic circle) and over by the new traffic light on Redondo Beach Boulevard / Lot H.  The east roadway (lot A) along Crenshaw will be worked on during the Christmas Break when no one is on campus.  The road from the Administration Building to the Police Department will be closed off.   All roadwork will be done when there is the least amount of people on campus which is towards the end of semester and during the winter break.
The meeting ended at 3:32 p.m.

